

Invitation for Public Comment


Marine Corps Base Quantico is proposing to demolish Building 2106, which served as Bachelor Enlisted Quarters at the Marine Corps Air Facility (MCAF). Building 2106 is within the National Register of Historic Places-listed Quantico Marine Corps Base Historic District. The purpose of this undertaking is to remove an airspace obstruction that is not compliant with Department of the Navy and Federal Aviation Administration flight safety requirements.  Parties wishing to comment on this project should contact Dr. Katie Burnett at katherine.burnett@usmc.mil or 703-432-6781. 
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